POLICE CORPORAL
PROMOTIONAL EXAMINATION
NOTICE

NOTICE TO POLICE DEPARTMENT PERSONNEL

Notice of a POLICE CORPORAL PROMOTIONAL EXAMINATION to develop a
promotional list for the positon of Corporal for the City of Sweetwater Police
Department is scheduled. There is currently one position open.

The promotional examination will be held at the Sweetwater Police Dept. Training
Room located at 400 E Ave A on Thursday, April 25, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. Late
arrivals will not be admitted. This list will remain in effect for one year from the date
of the test.

All police officers who are currently in the City of Sweetwater's Patrol Officer rank (next
rank below Corporal) with less than two years of service and have completed the 6
month FTO program with the City of Sweetwater Police Department are eligible to
take this exam.

Below is a list of sources from which the examination questions will be taken from.
These books are available in the office of the Chief of Police:

Police Field Operations: Theory Meets Practice 3rd Edition
Criminal Investigation 12t Edition

Effective Police Supervision 9t Edition

Briefs of Leading Cases in Law Enforcement (9t or 10t Edition)
Community Policing: Partnerships for Problem Solving 8t Edition
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IF YOU WILL BE TAKING THE EXAMINATION, PLEASE SIGN IN ON THE ROSTER
POSTED IN CHIEF SHERIDAN’S OFFICE BY FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2024.

This Notice was posted on Wednesday, January 24, 2024 at 10:30 a.m. in accordance
with Section 143.029 of the Texas Fire and Police Civil Service Law.

Lisa Adames,
Civil Service Director,
City of Sweetwater



